ESRG Energy Storage System Safety

ENERGY SAFETY

RESPONSE GROUP Training & Planning

The Spencer Fire Department and ESRG will be holding a
class on January 24, 2024, from 09:00 to 3:00pm. In this
class we will discuss:

Solar and battery storage system safety

Emergency response and situation management
e Risks associated with solar and battery systems

All things related to lithium-ion batteries
e Implementing safety practices into regulations and bylaws

The class will be held at Anna Maria College in Zecco Hall, 50 Sunset
Lane, Paxton, MA. Registration cost is $40 per person.
Lunch will be provided.

REGISTER HERE
(https://forms.gle/1dFfQUDGEVCIUXYKA) @SffaSSOC
Registration is not complete without payment. m_ﬁi
Payment can be made through Venmo or by check. f:f-::‘;_!'- f;.,:;"": o
Please make checks out to Spencer Firefighters E"""" SA a;w!‘ s
Association. £ Hhin P i
o ot o
Mail checks to: '.'ﬁli- P
Spencer Fire Department venmo

11 W Main Street
Spencer, MA 01562

Any guestions, please call 774-696-1580.


https://forms.gle/nVC1itvr9eXJhrPRA
https://forms.gle/1dFfQuDGEvC9uXYKA

